
HCCH Monthly Update: April 2024
Meetings & Events

From 8 to 12 April 2024, the Working Group on Parentage / Surrogacy met
for the second time. Pursuant to its mandate, the Working Group continued its
consideration  of  draft  provisions  for  one  new instrument  on  legal  parentage
generally,  including legal parentage resulting from an international surrogacy
agreement. More information is available here.

 

Vacancies

Applications are now open for a Communications and Outreach Internship at
the  Permanent  Bureau  of  the  HCCH.  The  deadline  for  the  submission  of
applications is 20 May 2024 (18:00 CEST). More information is available here.

 

These monthly updates are published by the Permanent Bureau of the Hague
Conference on Private International Law (HCCH), providing an overview of the
latest developments. More information and materials are available on the HCCH
website.
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